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New Dodge Charger Nose Approved by NASCAR for 2011 Season

November 4, 2010, AUBURN HILLS, Mich. - The new Dodge Charger nose has been approved by NASCAR for the
2011 Sprint Cup Series season. The development of the Charger nose has been a cooperative effort by Dodge
Motorsports Engineering and Penske Racing and gives Dodge better brand identify for the Charger while remaining
within the NASCAR approval process.

"With the introduction of the all-new 2011 Dodge Charger for the street, we worked closely with Penske Racing to
develop the Dodge brand identity while maintaining neutral aerodynamics within the NASCAR rules," said Dave
Bailey, Senior Manager of Dodge Motorsports Engineering. "Coupled with NASCAR's new common lower nose for
2011, the revised front end carries the image and character of the Charger forward in true Dodge performance
fashion.”

H#iHt

-HHtH-
Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




